
 
 
 

 
July 18, 2014 

 
 
 On behalf of the Antilles Sports Club, Inc., I would like to thank all those who 
attended the recent Antilles Reunion Gala held on July 5, 2014, where both past and present 
Antilles members from Miami, Jacksonville, New York, Dominica W.I., Toronto, Ottawa, 
Barrie, Kitchener and Quebec joined together and celebrated 43 years of the Club’s 
existence. 
 

We were also honoured to have present at the event Mr. Marc Garneau, M.P. for 
Westmount-Ville Marie, and the first Canadian Astronaut to go into outer space. Mr. 
Garneau welcomed the guests and gave an inspiring talk that was well received, encouraging 
our girls to “Reach for the Sky”. 
 

As part of the celebration, a bursary was awarded to two deserving students, Jade 
Scatliffe and Alyana Alexander, to be used towards their education. Both students fulfilled 
all criteria for the award, including having a high grade average and volunteering in 
community activities, being active in netball or basketball, being of age 15 to 25 and a 
Canadian Citizen or Landed Immigrant, and either being an Antilles member or having a 
parent be a member. 

 
Alyana will be attending Concordia University in September while Jade will be 

continuing her secondary school studies. 
 
 Thanks to all for attending. We hope you had an enjoyable evening. 
 
 
Avice Roberts-Joseph 
Avice Roberts-Joseph 
on behalf of the Antilles Reunion Organizing Committee 


